
Darleys  Perez  defends  WBA
Lightweight  title  against
Anthony Crolla in a rematch
on  Saturday,  November  21,
LIVE on AWE
San  Diego,  CA  –  October,6  2015  –  On  Saturday  afternoon,
November 21, Darleys Perez will defend the WBA Lightweight
title in a rematch against Anthony Crolla in a bout that can
be seen live and exclusively in the United States on AWE- A
Wealth of Entertainment

The  bout  will  take  place  at  the  Manchester  Arena  in
Manchester,  England.

There’s a saying in boxing that if a title challenger ends the
night with a draw, it means he beat the champ. For boxing fans
of Anthony Crolla, the saying is more than true. Here’s the
history on Crolla v. Perez I and why Crolla Perez II is a must
watch rematch.

On July 18, 2015, boxing fan favorite Anthony Crolla made an
emotional return into the ring to fight Darleys Perez for the
WBA  World  title.  Seven  months  prior,  Crolla  suffered  a
fractured skull, not in the ring, but at the hands of a
burglar using a concrete slab as a weapon. Crolla risked his
life to help a neighbor who was being burglarized.

Some thought Crolla was lucky to be alive, much less return to
the ring to fight again. All leading to a very emotional
evening in July as Crolla challenged Perez for the WBA World
Title. Yet another devastating blow was coming. After twelve
rounds of world-class boxing, Crolla finished the night with
an extremely controversial draw. Boxing fans thought Crolla
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won the fight, before a two point deduction was taken against
Perez for low blows. Crolla’s outraged home crowd fans were
stunned and left the arena in silence. Amir Khan, the fast-
handed UK fighter expected to fight Manny Pacquiao in early
2016, tweeted “What a joke!” characterizing the decision of
Crolla fans worldwide.

Perez and Crolla will return to the scene of the first bout,
in front of a raucous crowd at the Manchester Arena.

Perez of San Pedro de Uraba, Colombia has a record of 32-1-1
with 20 knockouts.

He won his first 28 bouts, which included wins over Samir
Torres (10-2-1), Patricio Antonio Pedrero (20-1-1), Ramesis
Gil (6-0-4), Oscar Meza (22-4) & Bahodir Mamadjonov (11-0).

He challenged then undefeated Yuriorkis Gamboa for the WBA
Interim Lightweight title on June 8, 2013 in Montreal. Perez
came up just short, but two bouts later he defeated Argenis
Lopez (19-0) to win that same title on June 28, 2014 in Santo
Domingo, Dominican Republic.

The 32 year-old Perez made two defenses of the interim crown
by defeating Jaider Parra (23-1-1) and Jonathan Maicelo (21-1)
being being elevated to the WBA Lightweight champion.

Crolla of Machester, England has a record of 29-4-3 with 11
knockouts.

He turned professional on October 14, 2006 with a win over
Abdul Rashid (1-0).

The  28  year-old  has  amassed  wins  over  4-time  world  title
challenger Michael Brodie (36-3-1), Andy Morris (19-3), John
Watson (13-1), Willie Limond (34-3), Syephen Jennings (5-1-1),
Kieran Farrell (14-0), former Jr. Welterweight world champion
Gavis Rees (37-2-1), Stephen Foster (31-4-1) & Former world
title challenger John Murray (33-2)



The start time and a full undercard will be announced shortly.

Boxing fans can enjoy this amazing card on AWE available on
AT&T U-Verse, ch 147 and 1147 in HD, Verizon FiOS TV, ch 169
and 669 in HD, and numerous regional cable providers across
the nation. Please check www.awetv.com for boxing updates.

About AWE LIVE BOXING

AWE LIVE Boxing features live world title championship and
elimination bouts showcasing today’s most exciting fighters.
Since the inception of AWE’s live boxing events in 2011, AWE
has  earned  multiple  Boxing  Writers  Association  of  America
nominations for “Fight of the Year” and has featured over
thirty world class boxing events. In 2013, AWE showcased all
live bouts featuring heavyweight David Price. AWE aired live
the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over David Price, along
with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew cards, who fought each
other for the light Heavyweight championship; 2008 Olympic
Gold Medal winner James DeGale. AWE brought boxing fans two of
the most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran. AWE fans have witnessed
the  explosive  power  of  undefeated  heavyweight  Tyson  Fury
multiple times on the network, including Fury’s victory over
Kevin  Johnson.  In  2014,  AWE  televised  the  crowning  of
lightweight champion Terence Crawford with his win over Burns
as well as the exciting rematches between Carl Frampton and
Kiko  Martinez  as  well  as  Tony  Bellew  defeating  Nathan
Cleverly.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment

A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyles and entertainment programming from exotic travel
and outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 147 and 1147 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 169 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.



Selby  earns  Featherweight
title  shot  with  unanimous
decision over Koasicha
San Diego, CA – May 17, 2014 -Lee Selby earned a shot at WBC
Featherweight  champion  Jhonny  Gonzalez  with  a  12-round
unanimous  decision  over  Romulo  Koasicha  in  a  WBC  title
elimination bout as well as a WBC International title fight at
the Motorpoint Arena in Cardiff, Wales.

Selby was effective with the volume of punches by just doing a
solid job of keeping Koasicha on the receiving end of three
and four punch combinations. Koasicha had a few opportunities
in round’s five and seven as he got through with some solid
left hooks but he was not able to capitalize on his few
effective moments. Down the stretch, Selby was not challenged
in the least as he boxed and moved well and cruised home to
the victory to the tune of 119-109, 119-109 and 119-110.

Selby, 125 1/2 lbs of Barrie, Wales is now 19-1. Koasicha, 125
1/2 lbs of San Luis Potasi, Mexico drops to 21-4.

Former world Light Heavyweight champion Nathan Cleverly made a
splash in his Cruiserweight debut by taking out Shawn Corbin
in round two of their scheduled 12-round WBA Intercontinental
title bout.

Cleverly hurt Corbin with and uppercut and was relentless with
pinpoint punches that continued to snap the head of Corbin
back until referee Richie Davies stopped the bout at 2:19 of
round two.

Cleverly, 198 1/2 lbs of Wales is now 27-1 with 13 knockouts.
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Corbin, 195 1/2 lbs of Trinidad and Tobago is now 17-5.

Former world champion Gavin Rees and Gary Buckland staged
their 2nd war in just over three months that saw Rees capture
a split decision in a 12 round Lightweight bout that was Rees’
final ring outing.

The two traded hard shots in close for basically all 12 rounds
of the bout that saw many ebbs and flows during the contest.
Both guys landed hard thudding shots and had each other in
trouble. Rees was cut over his left eye in round 10 but came
back to rock Buckland several times in the final two frames.

Rees had Buckland in trouble in the final round but Buckland
came on to land a few good power punches of his own.

Rees, 137 lbs of Newbridge, Wales won by scores of 117-113 and
117-112 while Buckland took a card 117-112.

Rees finishes his career with a record of 38-4-1. Buckland,
137 of Cardiff, Wales is now 28-4.

Good looking Super Middleweight prospect Callum Smith took out
Tobias  Webb  in  round  two  of  their  scheduled  10-round  WBC
International Super Middleweight bout.

Smith droped Webb four times in round two, three of them were
from vicious body shots. The final knockdown was a left to the
body that sent Webb down on all fours and he was counted out
at 2:50 of round two.

Smith, 166 3/4 lbs of Liverpool is now 11-0 with 9 knockouts.
Webb, 167 1/2 lbs is now 14-2-1.

Paul Smith Jr tuned up for a potential world title shot with
Arthur Abraham with a 2nd round destruction over David Sarabia
in a eight round Light Heavyweight bout.

Smith dropped Sarabia in the 1st round from a right hand. He
hurt Sarabia in round two and pounced on him with a big



barrage of punches and the fight was stopped at 1:17 of round
two.

Smith, 171 3/4 lbs of Liverpool, UK is now 35-3 with 20 KO’s.
Sarabia, 170 1/4 lbs of Spain is now 7-4-2.

Stay tuned for upcoming world-class boxing bouts live on AWE
via Verizon FiOS TV channels 169 and 669 in HD, AT&T U-Verse
TV channels 470 and1470 in HD, along with over 100 cable
systems across the country and worldwide. Watch for additional
live boxing announcements at www.awetv.com

About AWE LIVE BOXNG

In 2012, AWE earned 2 of the 6 Boxing Writers Association of
America  nominations  for  “Fight  of  the  Year”  candidates,
beating out all other networks except HBO which earned three.
AWE also showcased live all 2012 David Price fights. In 2013,
AWE has featured the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over
David Price, bouts with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew, who
just fought each other for the Light Heavyweight championship;
2008 Olympic Gold Medal winner James DeGale and possibly the
two most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran as well as the debatable
stoppage that saw Carl Froch retain his title against George
Groves.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment

A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyle and entertainment programming from exotic travel and
outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 470 and 1470 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 116 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.



Former world champion Nathan
Cleverly  looks  to  make
impression  on  Cruiserweight
division this Saturday on AWE
San Diego, CA – May 16, 2014 -This Saturday afternoon, former
WBO Light Heavyweight champion Nathan Cleverly (26-1, 12 KO’s)
will make his debut as a Cruiserweight when he takes on Sean
Corbin in a 12-round bout for the WBA Intercontinental title.

The card will be broadcast in the United State on AWE and will
begin at 2:30 PM ET and will originate from the Motorpoint
Arena in Cardiff, Wales.

Cleverly of Wales is looking to start anew after losing his
WBO Light Heavyweight title when he was stopped by Sergey
Kovalev last August 17.

In the main event, Featherweight contender Lee Selby (18-1, 7
KO’s) will look to inch closer to to a world title shot when
he takes on tough Mexican Romulo Koasicha (21-3, 12 KO’s) in a
bout that will contested for the WBC International title.

Cleverly of Wales is looking to start anew after losing his
WBO Light Heavyweight title when he was stopped by Sergey
Kovalev last August 17.

Cleverly is in a good state of mind despite the loss to
Kovalev and believes the new weight is a fresh start.

“Everything is great. My weight is good. I feel strong and
fresh and I am eager to see how i perform at this weight. I
know there are a few question marks and I will look to see how
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I perform at Cruiserweight,” said Cleverly.

After coming off such a stunning defeat, Cleverly understands
that he will have doubters but he feels otherwise.

“I have no doubt. I took a nice break and feel refreshed. I
feel strong and am in a good place. I am ready for the
challenge.”

Corbin of Trinidad and Tobago has a record of 17-4 with 12
knockouts could pose to be a formidable challenge Ceverly as
he has won two in a row and also has a win over former WBC
champion Wayne Braithwaite.

“Corbin is tall and in shape. He looks good but I should take
care of him if I want to progress. I have to beat this guy.”

With a win, there is already speculation of a rematch with
Tony Bellew. The two met in 2011 when Cleverly won a hotly
contested majority decision in what was Cleverly’s 2nd title
defense.  There  is  no  love  loss  between  the  two  and  like
Cleverly, Bellew just moved up to the Cruiserweight division.

“I  won  the  1st  fight  with  Bellew.  The  fans  like  these
rivalries. I want the big fights. That fight creates hype and
I think it could be a fight the fans want.”

Bellew aside, Cleverly loved being a world champion and he
wants to have that feeling again. He is not targeting any
champion in particular but would love a shot sooner rather
than later.

“I look at all the champs as good solid fighters. In a few
fights I want to be ready to challenge one of them. I need to
win my next three fights to get that opportunity. I will be
back to my best. I am looking to be involved in exciting
fights. I have a fan friendly style and I will be back to my
best as a Cruiserweight,” finished Cleverly.

A stacked undercard has been arranged by promoter Eddie Hearns



of  Matchroom  Sport.  In  a  12-round  Battle  for  the  WBC
International  Super  Middleweight  title,  undefeated  Callum
Smith (10-0, 8 KO’s) will take on Tobias Webb (14-1-1, 2
KO’s). Gary Buckland (28-3, 9 KO’s) will battle former world
champion  Gavin  Rees  (37-4-1,  18  KO’s).  Also  former  Light
Heavyweight champion, Nathan Cleverly (26-1, 12 KO’s) will
make his Cruiserweight debut against Sean Corbin (17-4, 12
KO’s)

Boxing fans can enjoy Selby vs Koasicha and upcoming world-
class boxing bouts live on AWE via Verizon FiOS TV channels
169 and 669 in HD, AT&T U-Verse TV channels 470 and1470 in HD,
along  with  over  100  cable  systems  across  the  country  and
worldwide. Watch for additional live boxing announcements at
www.awetv.com

About AWE LIVE BOXNG

In 2012, AWE earned 2 of the 6 Boxing Writers Association of
America  nominations  for  “Fight  of  the  Year”  candidates,
beating out all other networks except HBO which earned three.
AWE also showcased live all 2012 David Price fights. In 2013,
AWE has featured the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over
David Price, bouts with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew, who
just fought each other for the Light Heavyweight championship;
2008 Olympic Gold Medal winner James DeGale and possibly the
two most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran as well as the debatable
stoppage that saw Carl Froch retain his title against George
Groves.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment

A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyle and entertainment programming from exotic travel and
outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 470 and 1470 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 116 and



669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.

Lee  Selby  to  Battle  Romulo
Koasicha  for  the  WBC
International  Featherweight
title LIVE on Saturday, May
17 on AWE
San Diego, CA – May 6, 2014 – On Saturday, May 17, Lee Selby
will take on Romulo Koasicha for the vacant WBC International
Featherweight title in a 12-round bout bout that will headline
a championship afternoon of boxing live on AWE – A Wealth of
Entertainment.

The fight, which will also serve as a WBC Elimination bout to
champion  Johnny  Gonzalez’s  belt),  will  originate  from  the
Motorpoint Arena in Cardiff, Wales.

“This will be another great afternoon of live world-class
boxing”, said AWE President Charles Herring. “We have two
title fights with the winner positioned to fight for the world
title. The Buckland verses Rees bout will be a terrific fight
and  boxing  fans  will  be  excited  to  see  Nathan  Cleverly’s
Cruiserweight debut.”

Selby of Barry, Wales has a record of 18-1 with 7 knockouts.
Selby has been on a roll, winning 14 straight fights and
capturing multiple championships.

The 27-year old Selby has won the Welsh Area Featherweight
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title and the Celtic Featherweight title. He won the British
and  Commonwealth  Featherweight  titles  with  an  8th  round
stoppage over previously undefeated Stephen Smith (12-0). He
defended The British belt four times and the Commonwealth Belt
five times. During those defenses he had impressive wins over
Patrick Okine (11-1-1), Martin Lindsay (20-1), Corey McConnell
(11-0-1) and his last bout where he also capture the European
Featherweight title with a 6th round stoppage over former
world title challenger Randall Munroe (27-3-1) on February
1st. Selby also captured the WBC International Featherweight
title when scored a 12-round unanimous decision over Viorel
Simion (16-0) in 2012.

Selby is ranked no. 4 in the world by the WBC, no. 6 in the
world by the IBF and no. 10 in the world by the WBO.

Koasicha of San Luis Potosi, Mexico has a record of 21-3 with
12 knockouts. He has earned a number of belts, including the
WBC United Stated USNBC with a 7th round stoppage over Eduardo
Becerril. Koasicha has defended the title three times over two
reigns which includes his last bout when he scored a 12-round
unanimous decision over Marcos Cardenas on February 8.

A stacked undercard has been arranged by promoter Eddie Hearns
of  Matchroom  Sport.  In  a  12-round  Battle  for  the  WBC
International  Super  Middleweight  title,  undefeated  Callum
Smith (10-0, 8 KO’s) will take on Tobias Webb (14-1-1, 2
KO’s). Gary Buckland (28-3, 9 KO’s) will battle former world
champion  Gavin  Rees  (37-4-1,  18  KO’s).  Also  former  Light
Heavyweight champion, Nathan Cleverly (26-1, 12 KO’s) will
make his Cruiserweight debut against Sean Corbin (17-4, 12
KO’s)

Boxing fans can enjoy Selby vs Koasicha and upcoming world-
class boxing bouts live on AWE via Verizon FiOS TV channels
169 and 669 in HD, AT&T U-Verse TV channels 470 and1470 in HD,
along  with  over  100  cable  systems  across  the  country  and
worldwide. Watch for additional live boxing announcements at



www.awetv.com

About AWE LIVE BOXNG

In 2012, AWE earned 2 of the 6 Boxing Writers Association of
America  nominations  for  “Fight  of  the  Year”  candidates,
beating out all other networks except HBO which earned three.
AWE also showcased live all 2012 David Price fights. In 2013,
AWE has featured the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over
David Price, bouts with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew, who
just fought each other for the Light Heavyweight championship;
2008 Olympic Gold Medal winner James DeGale and possibly the
two most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran as well as the debatable
stoppage that saw Carl Froch retain his title against George
Groves.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment

A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyle and entertainment programming from exotic travel and
outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 470 and 1470 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 116 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.

Quigg destroys Munyai in 2 to
retain  Super  Bantamweight
title ; Crolla stops Murray
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in 10 in action packed battle
San Diego, CA – April 19, 2014 – Scott Quigg retained the WBA
Super Bantamweight title with a 2nd round stoppage over late
replacement Tshifiwa Munyai.

The Bout highlighted a 4-hour card that was televised live on
AWE and originated from the Phones 4U Arena in Manchester,
England.

“This was a great night of boxing,” said AWE President Charles
Herring.

“Scott Quigg has been introduced to the American boxing fans
on our network and he has established himself as one of the
great 122 pound fighters in the world. The Crolla – Murray
matchup was as advertised. We enjoy giving the boxing fans the
most bang for their buck with these great shows and we look
forward to continuing to provide the best boxing content out
there.”

Quigg dropped Munya in round one with a perfect left hook to
the jab. Munyai was on shaky legs but there was only a few
seconds left in the round. It didn’t matter as halfway through
round two, Quigg landed a booming right that crumpled Munyai
to the canvas again. Quigg finished things with a big flurry
of punches and referee Howard Foster stopped the fight at
1:56.

Quigg, 121 1/2 lbs made the 3rd successful defense of his belt
and he is now 28-0-2 with 21 knockouts. Munyai is now 24-3.

In what was billed the Battle of Manchester, Anthony Crolla
scored a 10th round stoppage over his close friend John Murray
in a scheduled 12 round Lightweight bout.

The fight lived up to its billing that saw Murray set a fast
pace early. Around the 5th round, Crolla started getting into
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the fight as he landed some shots and began to focus on the
body.

Colla seemed more confident and was getting through with shots
that cut and eventually closed the left eye of Murray. Crolla
wore Murray down and dropped Murray in round 10. Murray showed
toughness but ate a flurry of hard punches and was eventually
stopped.

Crolla, 134 3/4 lbs is now 28-4-1 with 11 knockouts. Murray,
134 3/4 lbs, who fought Brandon Rios for a Lightweight title
is now 33-3.

Josh  Warrington  scored  the  biggest  win  of  his  career  by
stopping former world title challenger Rendall Munroe to and
retained his Commonwealth Featherweight title after the 7th
round of the 12 round bout.

Warrington systematically beatdown Munroe until he stopped the
fight in the corner between round’s 7 and 8. Munroe cited a
damaged mouth.

Warrington, 125 1/2 lbs is now 17-0 with 2 knockouts. Munroe,
125 lbs is 28-5-1.

An emotional Munroe announced his retirement after the bout.

Good looking Super Middleweight prospect Callum Smith scored a
3rd round stoppage over Francois Bastient in a scheduled six
round bout.

Smith dominated the fight while landing shots to the head and
especially to the body. It was an uppercut to the body that
sent Bastient to the canvas and the bout was stopped by the
corner at 1:10 of round three.

Smith  171  1/4  lbs  of  Liverpool,  UK  is  now  10-0  with  8
knockouts. Bastient, 177 lbs of France is now 43-11-1.

Sam Eggington scored a 6-round decision William Warburton in a



Jr/ Middleweight bout.

The score was 59-55 for Eggington is now 10-2. Warburton, 152
lbs is 12-61-3.

AWE will return with another terrific afternoon of boxing on
Saturday, May 17 when Lee Selby battles Romulo Koasicha for
the WBC International Featherweight title, Callum Smith takes
on Tobias Webb for the WBC International Super Middleweight
title,  Gary  Buckland  takes  on  Gavin  Rees  plus  the
Cruiserweight  debut  of  former  Light  Heavyweight  champion
Nathan Cleverly.

About AWE LIVE BOXNG

In 2012, AWE earned 2 of the 6 Boxing Writers Association of
America  nominations  for  “Fight  of  the  Year”  candidates,
beating out all other networks except HBO which earned three.
AWE also showcased live all 2012 David Price fights. In 2013,
AWE has featured the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over
David Price, bouts with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew, who
just fought each other for the Light Heavyweight championship;
2008 Olympic Gold Medal winner James DeGale and possibly the
two most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran as well as the debatable
stoppage that saw Carl Froch retain his title against George
Groves.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment

A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyle and entertainment programming from exotic travel and
outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 470 and 1470 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 116 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.



AWE  to  Air  WBA  World
Championship  LIVE  this
Saturday
San Diego, CA – April 18, 2014 – Don’t miss an explosive
afternoon  of  world-championship  boxing  this  weekend  as
undefeated WBA world champion Scott Quigg (27-0-2) battles
proven challenger Tshifhiwa Munyai (24-2-1) for the WBA Super
Bantamweight World Championship, live and exclusively on AWE –
A Wealth of Entertainment.. This exciting afternoon of live
boxing takes place this Saturday, April 19th, beginning at
11:30 am PST/ 2:30 pm ET.

AWE jumps back into the ring on May 17th with another exciting
afternoon  of  LIVE  world-class  boxing  as  one  of  Mexico’s
toughest  fighters,  Romulo  Koasicha  (21-3-0),  battles  top
ranked  UK  boxer,  Lee  Selby  (18-1-0),  in  this  WBC  World
Featherweight  title  elimination  bout.  The  co-main  event
features world ranked Cruiserweight Nathan Cleverly (26-1-0).
This  exciting  afternoon  of  live  boxing  takes  place  on
Saturday, May 17th, beginning at 2 pm PST/5 pm ET. Don’t miss
it!

Boxing fans can enjoy Quiggs v. Munyai and upcoming world-
class boxing bouts live on AWE via Verizon FiOS TV channels
169 and 669 in HD, AT&T U-Verse TV channels 470 and1470 in HD,
along  with  over  100  cable  systems  across  the  country  and
worldwide. Watch for additional live boxing announcements at
www.awetv.com

About AWE LIVE BOXNG

In 2012, AWE earned 2 of the 6 Boxing Writers Association of
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America  nominations  for  “Fight  of  the  Year”  candidates,
beating out all other networks except HBO which earned three.
AWE also showcased live all 2012 David Price fights. In 2013,
AWE has featured the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over
David Price, bouts with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew, who
just fought each other for the Light Heavyweight championship;
2008 Olympic Gold Medal winner James DeGale and possibly the
two most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran as well as the debatable
stoppage that saw Carl Froch retain his title against George
Groves.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment

A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyle and entertainment programming from exotic travel and
outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 470 and 1470 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 116 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.

With  big  fights  on  the
Horizon,  Selby  looks  for
impressive  showing  against
Koasicha Saturday on AWE
San  Diego,  CA  –  May  15,  2014  -This  Saturday  afternoon,
Featherweight contender Lee Selby will look to inch closer to
rumored  big  fights  when  he  takes  on  tough  Mexican  Romulo
Koasicha in a bout that will broadcast live in the United
States on AWE.
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The card begins at 2:30 PM Eastern / 11:30 AM Pacific.

The fight, will be for the WBC International Featherweight
title, will originate from the Motorpoint Arena in Cardiff,
Wales.

Selby of Barry, Wales has a record of 18-1 with 7 knockouts.
Selby has been on a roll, winning 14 straight fights and
capturing multiple championships.

Selby is ranked no. 3 in the world by the WBC, no. 12 by the
WBA, no. 6 in the world by the IBF and no. 10 in the world by
the WBO.

“Everything is going well and the preparation was great,”said
Selby on Thursday morning.

When asked about his opponent, Selby had very little knowledge
going into Saturday’s contest.

“I really don’t know too much. I know he likes to mix it up
and he has a good jab.”

With potential big fights on the horizon against WBC champion
Jhonny Gonzalez or Nonito Donaire (who fights for the WBA
title later this month), Selby is not looking past the upset
minded Koasicha.

“I take each fight as its own. I prepare myself well and treat
them all the same.”

Selby made a big impression to the American fans on February
1st when he stopped former world title challenger Rendall
Munroe in a fight that was also seen on AWE.

“It is great to be seen in America. That is where the big
fights are and it is great to be able to show my talent.
Hopefully I can challenge for one of the titles. I just want
everybody to keep following my career. Hopefully I can fight
in America and bring a title back to Wales,” finished Selby.



Koasicha of San Luis Potosi, Mexico has a record of 21-3 with
12 knockouts. He has earned a number of belts, including the
WBC United Stated USNBC with a 7th round stoppage over Eduardo
Becerril. Koasicha has defended the title three times over two
reigns which includes his last bout when he scored a 12-round
unanimous decision over Marcos Cardenas on February 8. He is
ranked no. 15 by the WBC

A stacked undercard has been arranged by promoter Eddie Hearns
of  Matchroom  Sport.  In  a  12-round  Battle  for  the  WBC
International  Super  Middleweight  title,  undefeated  Callum
Smith (10-0, 8 KO’s) will take on Tobias Webb (14-1-1, 2
KO’s). Gary Buckland (28-3, 9 KO’s) will battle former world
champion  Gavin  Rees  (37-4-1,  18  KO’s).  Also  former  Light
Heavyweight champion, Nathan Cleverly (26-1, 12 KO’s) will
make his Cruiserweight debut against Sean Corbin (17-4, 12
KO’s)

Boxing fans can enjoy Selby vs Koasicha and upcoming world-
class boxing bouts live on AWE via Verizon FiOS TV channels
169 and 669 in HD, AT&T U-Verse TV channels 470 and1470 in HD,
along  with  over  100  cable  systems  across  the  country  and
worldwide. Watch for additional live boxing announcements at
www.awetv.com

About AWE LIVE BOXNG

In 2012, AWE earned 2 of the 6 Boxing Writers Association of
America  nominations  for  “Fight  of  the  Year”  candidates,
beating out all other networks except HBO which earned three.
AWE also showcased live all 2012 David Price fights. In 2013,
AWE has featured the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over
David Price, bouts with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew, who
just fought each other for the Light Heavyweight championship;
2008 Olympic Gold Medal winner James DeGale and possibly the
two most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran as well as the debatable
stoppage that saw Carl Froch retain his title against George



Groves.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment

A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyle and entertainment programming from exotic travel and
outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 470 and 1470 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 116 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.

Quigg  to  defend  WBA  Super
Bantamweight  title  on  April
19th against Tshifhiwa Munyai
SAN DIEGO (APRIL 14, 2014)–This Saturday afternoon, Tshifiwa
Munyai will step in for Nehomar Cermeno to challenge Scott
Quigg for Quigg’s WBA Super Bantamweight title that will be
broadcast live on AWE beginning at 3pm eastern / 12 noon
pacific.

Boxing fans across the United States can enjoy this world
championship bout live via the PlayStation®3 system via the
Sony Entertainment Network Live Events Viewer. The price is
$9.95 for approximately three hours of world class boxing
which includes the Quigg – Cermeno main event. PS3 viewers may
subscribe early to the event.

The  fight  will  originate  from  the  Manchester  Arena  in
Manchester,  England.

Quigg of Bury, England is undefeated with a record of 27-0-2
with 20 knockouts and is a 7-year professional.
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He won the WBA Inter-Continental Super Bantamweight title with
a 3rd round stoppage over Santiago Allione. He made 2 defenses
of the title before capturing the British title with a 7th
round stoppage over Jason Booth. Quigg defended the British
crown once and then took on Rendall Munroe for the WBA Interim
Super Bantamweight title.

That bout ended in a technical draw after a cut to Munroe
forced the bout to be halted in the 3rd round. Quigg then
scored a 6th round stoppage in the rematch.

In his first defense, Quigg was held to a draw with highly
regarded Yoandris Salinas. In his last bout, Quigg dismantled
Diego Silva (29-2) in two rounds on November 23, 2013.

Munyai of Makwarela, South Africa has a record of 24-2-1 with
12 knockouts and is ranked number-9 by the WBA.

Munyai went undefeated (16-0-1) in his 1st 17 bouts with some
not  only  some  great  victories  but  success  in  the  United
Kingdom.

He has captured a plethora of titles such as

He won the British Commonwealth Bantamweight title with a 9th
round stoppage over previously undefeated Martin Power (19-0).
He defended it by stopping another undefeated Brit in Les
Haskins (15-0). He stopped Power in 4 rounds in their rematch.

Munyai is 5-1 with 3 knockouts on British soil. He has four in
a row which includes wins Emanuel Quartey (14-1) to win the
WBA  Pan  African  Super  Bantamweight  title  and  in  his  last
outing he scored an 8th round stoppage over Phumzile Matyhila
on September 21, 2013 in Mdantsane, South Africa.

There will be an outstanding undercard that will be headlined
by a can’t miss co-feature between lightweights John Murray
and  Anthony  Crolla  in  a  12-round  battle  for  the  WBO
Intercontinental Lightweight title. Also in a 12 round bout



will be undefeated featherweight Josh Warrington (16-0, 1 KO)
taking  on  former  world  title  challenger  Rendall  Munroe
(28-4-1). Plus other bouts.

The network is currently available nationally on Verizon FiOS
TV channel 169 and 669 in HD, AT&T U-Verse TV channels 470 and
1470 in HD, along with over 100 cable systems across the
country  and  worldwide.  The  new  website  for  AWE  is
www.awetv.com

AWE is the premier lifestyle and entertainment network -the
destination  for  exclusive  and  original  programming,
simultaneously  transmitted  in  high  definition  and  standard
definition. AWE delivers informative shows to its viewers,
providing invaluable insights on what every American dreams of
– from travel secrets to fast cars, from outrageous homes to
live  boxing  events,  and  much  more.  The  network  fills  a
television  vacuum  by  delivering  intellectually  stimulating,
thought-provoking entertainment and always-unbiased news from
an insider’s perspective.

For more information, please visit www.awetv.com

Quigg  to  defend  WBA  Super
Bantamweight  title  against
Cermeno on April 19th LIVE on
AWE
SAN DIEGO (MARCH 4, 2014)–On Saturday afternoon, April 19th,
Scott  Quigg  will  make  the  3rd  defense  of  the  WBA  Super
Bantamweight title when he takes on number-one contender and
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interim champion, Nehomar Cermeno in a 12 round bout that will
be televised LIVE on AWE beginning at 3pm eastern / 12 noon
pacific.

Boxing fans across the United States can enjoy this world
championship bout live via the PlayStation®3 system via the
Sony Entertainment Network Live Events Viewer. The price is
$9.95 for approximately three hours of world class boxing
which includes the Quigg – Cermeno main event. PS3 viewers may
subscribe early to the event.

The  fight  will  originate  from  the  Manchester  Arena  in
Manchester,  England.

“This is a terrific fight between a world champion in Quigg
and  the  interim  champion  in  Cermeno,”said  AWE  President
Charles Herring.

“Quigg was very impressive on AWE back in November and he will
look to stay undefeated against Cermeno who brings in a ton of
experience.”

Quigg of Bury, England is undefeated with a record of 27-0-2
with 20 knockouts and is a 7-year professional.

He won the WBA Inter-Continental Super Bantamweight title with
a 3rd round stoppage over Santiago Allione. He made 2 defenses
of the title before capturing the British title with a 7th
round stoppage over Jason Booth. Quigg defended the British
crown once and then took on Rendall Munroe for the WBA Interim
Super Bantamweight title.

That bout ended in a technical draw after a cut to Munroe
forced the bout to be halted in the 3rd round. Quigg then
scored a 6th round stoppage in the rematch.

In his first defense, Quigg was held to a draw with highly
regarded Yoandris Salinas. In his last bout, Quigg dismantled
Diego Silva (29-2) in two rounds on November 23, 2013.



Cermeno of Panama City, Panama via Barcelona, Venezuela has a
record of 22-5-1 with 13 knockouts.

Cermeno won his first 19 fights which included winning the WBA
Fedecaribe Bantamweight title in just his 7th start with an
8th round stoppage over Dioberto Julio (15-4-1). He then won
the WBA Fedlatin Bantamweight title with an 10 round unanimous
decision over Leonardo Fernandez (12-2-2). He added the WBC
Fecarbox title to his mantle.

Cermeno won the WBC interim Bantamweight title with a 12 round
split decision over classy champion Cristian Mijares (36-4-2)
and defeated Mijares via unanimous decision in the rematch. He
made  one  more  defense  of  that  title  with  an  11th  round
stoppage over Alejandro Perez (22-3-2).

Cermeno then lost two debatable split decision to reigning WBA
champion Anselmo Moreno. He also has a draw with Salinas.

Cermeno has won two in a row which includes winning the WBA
Interim  Super  Bantamweight  title  with  a  12  round  split
decision over undefeated Oscar Escardon (22-0) August 10, 2013

The network is currently available nationally on Verizon FiOS
TV channel 169 and 669 in HD, AT&T U-Verse TV channels 470 and
1470 in HD, along with over 100 cable systems across the
country  and  worldwide.  The  new  website  for  AWE  is
www.awetv.com

AWE is the premier lifestyle and entertainment network -the
destination  for  exclusive  and  original  programming,
simultaneously  transmitted  in  high  definition  and  standard
definition. AWE delivers informative shows to its viewers,
providing invaluable insights on what every American dreams of
– from travel secrets to fast cars, from outrageous homes to
live  boxing  events,  and  much  more.  The  network  fills  a
television  vacuum  by  delivering  intellectually  stimulating,
thought-provoking entertainment and always-unbiased news from
an insider’s perspective.



For more information, please visit www.awetv.com

Burns  –  Crawford  WBO
Lightweight  championship
available  LIVE  on
PlayStation®3 on March 1st
San Diego, CA (February 27. 2014)–On Saturday afternoon, Match
1st,  Ricky  Burns  will  make  the  4th  defense  of  the  WBO
Lightweight  title  when  he  takes  on  highly  regarded  and
undefeated Terence Crawford in a 12-round bout at the Scottish
Exhibition Center in Glasgow, Scotland.

Boxing fans across the United States can enjoy this world
championship bout live via the PlayStation®3 system via the
Sony Entertainment Network Live Events Viewer. The price is
$9.95 for approximately three hours of world class boxing
which includes the Burns – Crawford main event. PS3 viewers
may subscribe early to the event.

“The world title fight showdown has the makings for Fight of
the Year,”said AWE President Charles Herring. “I am pleased to
have Sony and have the PS3 viewers able to enjoy this event.
We are always looking for the best and unique ways to give
fight fans the opportunity to enjoy these world class events.”

The event starts at 2pm eastern / 11 am pacific.

About AWE
For 2012, AWE earned 2 of the 6 Boxing Writers Association of
America  nominations  for  “Fight  of  the  Year”  candidates,

https://www.abramsboxing.com/burns-crawford-wbo-lightweight-championship-available-live-on-playstation3-on-march-1st/
https://www.abramsboxing.com/burns-crawford-wbo-lightweight-championship-available-live-on-playstation3-on-march-1st/
https://www.abramsboxing.com/burns-crawford-wbo-lightweight-championship-available-live-on-playstation3-on-march-1st/
https://www.abramsboxing.com/burns-crawford-wbo-lightweight-championship-available-live-on-playstation3-on-march-1st/


beating out all other networks except HBO which earned three.
AWE also showcased live all 2012 David Price fights. In 2013
AWE has featured the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over
Price, bouts with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew, who just
fought each other for the Light Heavyweight championship; 2008
Olympic Gold Medal winner James DeGale and possibly the two
most  controversial  bouts  which  saw  Ricky  Burns  keep  his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran as well as the debatable
stoppage that saw Carl Froch retain his title against George
Groves.

The network is currently available nationally on Verizon FiOS
TV channel 169 and 669 in HD, AT&T U-Verse TV channels 470 and
1470 in HD, along with over 100 cable systems across the
country  and  worldwide.  The  new  website  for  AWE  is
www.awetv.com

AWE is the premier lifestyle and entertainment network -the
destination  for  exclusive  and  original  programming,
simultaneously  transmitted  in  high  definition  and  standard
definition. AWE delivers informative shows to its viewers,
providing invaluable insights on what every American dreams of
– from travel secrets to fast cars, from outrageous homes to
live  boxing  events,  and  much  more.  The  network  fills  a
television  vacuum  by  delivering  intellectually  stimulating,
thought-provoking entertainment and always-unbiased news from
an insider’s perspective.

For more information, please visit www.awetv.com


